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FAIRVIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 72 
7040 Laramie Avenue - Skokie IL. 600n - (847) 929-1050 - Fax: (847) 929�1060 

Fairview PTA Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

PTA General Meeting this WEDNESDAY: 

Our third General Meeting will be Wednesday, January 12th, on Zoom at 6:30PM. See 
Zoom link below. Please consider joining us, but it is not a requirement of being a 
member of the PTA. 

Topic: PTA General Meeting 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86834882003?pwd= 
NDFGR2xrM2FVQIBhYkJ3eDZaMS9WZz09 

Meeting ID: 868 3488 2003 

Passcode: 094461 

One tap mobile 

+13126266799,,86834882003#,,,,*094461# US (Chicago)

+16465588656,,86834882003#,,,,*094461# US (New York)



If you have any questions, please contact us at our new email 
address: pta@fairview72.com 

Sincerely, 

Fairview South PTA 

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077 

(84 7) 929 - 1050 

0 0 

Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact 
Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and 
confirm: Unsubscribe 

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through 

voice, SMS text, email, and social media. 


